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Honorable Sir/Madam, 
 
RE: Delays in Promised High School in Elara, Marsden Park 2765 
 
I am writing to bring to your attention that we have been waiting for years now to see the high 
school in Elara, Marsden Park. I am a local resident and parent of two kids, my elder one needs 
to go to High next year however, our hopes are dashing as we don't see High school getting 
ready by this year as the construction has not started yet. 
 
There are thousands of families in Elara, Marsden Park who's kids are either already going to 
High schools that are far and many kids are about to start High school. 
 
This growing area and its population needs a high school asap. 
 
We cannot afford to send our kids to private schools and have many concerns sending to public 
schools that are far e.g safety, daily long commutes etc. 
 
I would humbly request you to look into this matter please and expedite the process of building 
school in our local area - based on our information, the location, initial funding has already been 
allocated however construction has not started yet. 
 
Thank you for your time. 


